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Landa Park Drive Road Work Scheduled 
 

New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that sections of Landa Park Drive will be under 

construction starting Tuesday May 10th and ending the week of May 23rd.     

There will be intermittent lane closures during the indicated times while crews replace sections of curbing. 

Once all concrete work is complete the contractor will mill and then overlay the roadway. The contractor will also 

be reworking the intersection at Aquatic Circle and Landa Park Drive to fix drainage issues as well as a section near 

Gazebo Circle.   

“After testing the areas of concern it was determined that although they were improved during the previous 

construction they did not achieve the desired drainage pattern,” said Capital Project Specialist Joshua Niles. 

The resurfacing of Landa Park Drive is part of the 2013 Bond Program Citywide Street Improvements 

project. This portion of the work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other factors 

permitting.  

For additional information contact Mr. Niles at 830-837-2848. 
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